SH PATW December 18-22

Sun 17-Dec-2023 2:15 PM

Hello Sunshine Families.

We are on the countdown to our holiday break. It's going to be a very busy week at Sunshine. We have a special
request for our families who will be coming to our holiday concerts on Tuesday; it is very important to our
students and staff that families stay until the end of the concert (afternoon or evening). Our students have put a
lot of time and effort into getting ready and all are very excited to perform on Tuesday. We ask that you remain
until the end and not leave after your child's class has performed. We thank you so much for fulfilling our request.
Also, there are no extra tickets at this time and all raffle winners have been contacted via email.

| hope you enjoy a restful Sunday.

Warmly,

Keri Hanlon
Principal/Directrice
#equityandinclusion

Peek At The Week

Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary

Week of December 18-22

Monday *Spirit Week begins! Crazy Socks Day
18 *Dress Rehearsal for students to watch
*Visual Arts Display by Division 3 til Thursday
Tuesday *Choir Practice @ 8:00AM
19 *Holiday Accessories Day
*Afternoon Winter Concert @ 1:30 (doors open at 1:15)
*Evening Winter Concert @ 6:30 (doors open at 6:15)
Wednesday *Term 1 Reports go live on Parent Connect
20 *Holiday Sweater Day
Thursday *Best Wear or Formal Wear Day
21 *Month End Assembly
Friday *PJ Day
22 *Last day of school before the holiday break©
Upcoming Dates School re-opens on January 8th
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888




